
 

 
KENYA MEDICAL SUPPLIES AUTHORITY CAUTION TO THE PUBLIC ON 
FRAUDSTERS  
 
It has come to our attention that there are fraudsters masquerading as KEMSA Agents 
promising to give business opportunities to unsuspecting Kenyans. 
 
KEMSA wishes to warn the public that the Authority procures its’ Health Products 
and Technologies (HPTs) and other services directly from prospective suppliers and 
does not use third parties. 
 
Further, the Authority would like to advise the public that for its current running 
tenders or emergency procurements they should visit our website or seek clarification 
from the Chief Executive Officer, KEMSA. 
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